
Commander’s Stuff
By Bruce Harken
brhed@aol.com

   At our next Post meeting on Tuesday, 
Dec. 13, we will have a guest speaker, 
Donna Allen Sebord, founder and CEO 
of Allenforce. Allenforce is an 
organization offering methods and 
activities to help veterans and their 
families to transition from military life to
civilian life.
   She was the keynote speaker for the 
pinning ceremony at Plymouth Place 
earlier this year.
   In other news, Walt Bergenthal will be
getting the Christmas cards ready for 
distribution to the veterans at the RCF. 
Delivery will be sometime in the middle 
of December.
   Our pizza program should be funded 
through January 2024!
   Stay warm, stay safe and enjoy the 
upcoming holidays!

Quartermaster Report 
By Mike Winner
(708) 829-0069 
Gonakadet@att.net 

Statement of funds as of 10/10/22 
Post General Fund                    $2,313.27
Post Relief Fund                       11,033.56
TOTAL:                                 $13,346.83

Semper Fidelis! 
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Save the Dates
Dec. 13th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
Dec. 16th – deadline for January 
newsletter
Jan. 10th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
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